5 DE PUERTO RICO -
José E. Ramos v R

President & General Manager

October 23, 2006

Mr. Howard Mintz
4895 Ocean Drive
Corpus Christi, TX 78412

Dear Sir:
We own WJPX Channel 24 in Carolina, Puerto Rico. This station, known as
MTV Puerto Rico, broadcasts MTV programs and it has been in the air since

February 13, 1987.

Your station, Channel 25, which recently began broadcasting its analog signal,
interferes with WJPX's signal, especially in the area of Bayamén.

We would appreciate if you would call our Chief Engineer, José Guerra, at 787-
625-5658 or 787-402-2085, to discuss how we can remedy this situation.

Thank you very much for your prompt attention to this situation.

C: J. Guerra
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